
From:
To: Laura Friend
Cc: info@crcactiongroup.com
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Dear Ms Friend,
Thank you for your reminder voice message regarding submissions and participation in the
March NRCB SR1 hearing process.
I wish to formally withdraw from participating in the March hearing process as my concerns and
opinions are
100% aligned with CRCAG’s efforts and advocacy. I have discussed this matter with them.
I will support CRCAG’s effort going forward and participate through that organization.
I hope that this approach will lead to a more efficient hearing process, and quicker approval of SR1
flood mitigation project.
Yours very truly,
James Cran
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